
 
 
 
 
April 4, 2017 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I regret to announce that Mager Scientific is no longer a distributor for Leica electron microscopy sample 
preparation equipment. 
 
For those of you who have made the journey with us over the last four decades, thank you for your 
continual support and patronage. In many ways, we've grown up together, and I hope we have also 
grown together. 
 
Over the years, we have been proud to bring you some of the most knowledgeable technical 
representatives in our field: Frank Genovese, Betsy Larwa, JoEllen Tison, Brian Rolerkite, Mike Boykin and 
Cathy Johnson. On the 'inside', Peggy Smith and Jake Christensen, along with the entire Mager 
supporting staff, have been dedicated to serving you with an incredible level of customer service. All of 
these people are exceptional in every way, both professionally and personally. I cannot thank them 
enough for their service. 
 
We have reveled in your scientific endeavors, and hope we have played a small part in that. It has truly 
been a privilege working with you.  
 
Linda Lutz 
President 


